
 

Dear fellow RV’ers, 
 
You may have heard that there is an attempt being made to recall four directors from the 
Heather Gardens Metropolitan District Board. In Colorado, the official must have been in 
office for at least six months but can be done for any reason or no reason. In this case 
the reason given is that the named directors caused an unstated number of HGA 
employees to resign. This is an unrealistic accusation. The HGMD board has no 
employees of its own and has no direct control or influence over HGA employees. 
HGMD cannot hire or fire HGA employees, nor can it require or pressure HGA to fire or 
force an employee to resign. While there is currently a dispute between the two boards, 
it is speculation the dispute has led to resignations. In my opinion, the resignations are 
being mis-used simply for political reasons. There have been no allegations of legal or 
ethical or financial misconduct.  
 
If this recall were to succeed, it would not benefit us. The current directors have 
approved every proposal from your RV Storage Lot Committee. They approved not just 
a replacement gate, but a much more formidable gate which is now installed. They’ve 
approved and have paid to replace the old fence with one of the same design as the 
gate. They approved, purchased, and have received an industrial security camera. They 
have allocated $40,000 for the purchase of additional lighting in 2024 and they have 
done all of this without raising our rent. 
 
However, if they are recalled and replaced by directors of the same mindset as the 
previous 2019 – 2022 board, the entire committee structure might again be dissolved 
just as what was done during that period. No committee equals no process. No process 
equals no progress. Don’t let that happen. Let’s instead move forward with the help and 
support of our current directors.  
 
Please, decline to sign the recall petitions. 
 
Sincerely, 
Forrest McClure 
RV Storage Lot Committee Chair 
 
 


